
November 18th, 2022 

Happy Friday All! 

It was awesome seeing so many homeowners attending the Thank You Luncheon.  We had 

good food, wonderful company, and great weather.  Many thanks to Lila and her team for the 

fabulous lunch! 

  

WOW!! I am flabbergasted over the donations that have been rolling in for the 

employees!  Thank you all! 

  

W&D will start their 44th roof on Sunday.  The roofs in line for next week are: 

  

                                                 317 Tierra    221 Pena     92 Pena 

 

They will be taking off for Thanksgiving but will work the weekend doing cleanup and 

repair.  The roofs scheduled for after the holiday are: 

 

                            415 Tierra   147 Tierra    103 Quinta    147 Quinta   187 Quinta 

  

Many of you attended the last Board Meeting either in person or via ZOOM.  As you know the 

Budget proposal was voted down.  The committee is back to work and will hold an open 

meeting this Monday.  This meeting is strictly for budget information and questions pertaining 

to the budget will be answered.  Please be respectful to all parties and know that the 

committee has worked very hard to bring forth a budget that sets us up for the future. 

  

I have received several questions regarding the JD situation.  This has not been forgotten and 

your Board is doing everything they can to try and recoup some losses.  This takes some 

time.  As for the Attorney General’s case, we have no other information except it has been 

transferred to another assistant and they were waiting until the election to move forward.  I 

promise to share information as I get it. 

  

Next week is Thanksgiving and a short week for us all.  We will be in the office for normal hours 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.  Due to the budget meeting on Monday morning, I will be 

unavailable until afternoon. 

  

I wish you all a wonderful weekend! 

Dorothy 

 


